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Voting by mail is a safe and effective way to vote. It is also the best way for people 

with busy lives (they work, have children, are caretakers, etc.) to vote since Election 

Day is not a holiday and many people are busy on the day. Voting by mail is as 

Oregonian as enjoying an overcast day at the coast.  


